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FINALS ARE HERE!
Congratulations to all of our teams that have 
made finals. We have 8 teams competing this 

weekend which is an excellent result. Well done 
coaches and managers. While we focus on 
development we do want to recognise the 
success of teams and individuals who have 

performed well throughout the season. A place 
in the top four on your table is the result of hard 

work and good football. Enjoy your finals!

Go Eagles!

Chris

Mark Robinson
Paintings

CLUB NEWS
• We have five teams playing at Citipointe this Saturday. If you can get 

down to support them as they play finals it would be hugely appreciated. 
Check the end of this newsletter for kick off times and games being 
played at other venues.

• The MESC Committee will be having an AGM in the coming months and 
we welcome all of our members to attend. Details of the date and venue 
will be released at the end of the season and we will be reviewing our 
performance for 2023 and discussing our plans for Season 2024. If you 
would like more information, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
Everyone is welcome.

• AWARDS: The votes are in. James is collating the results and the names 
will be sent to our local trophy store to engrave onto trophies and medals 
for our end of year presentations…watch this space for more details.

https://mesc.org.au/
https://qcsa.org.au/
https://www.airroad.com.au/
https://nrgservices.com.au/
https://brisbaneroar.com.au/
https://www.footballaustralia.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/mansfieldeagles
https://www.youtube.com/@techkick2023
https://www.facebook.com/rastarobbo
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